From:

Sent: 14 January 2019 15:00

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Proposed plans for Sharpness
Categories: Consulation response

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing with regards to the proposed development around Sharpness.

We strongly disagree with this level of development in a mostly rural area. It will damage
local wildlife habitats, and as there are no jobs in the area, there will be a huge
increase in traffic as people commute to Bristol/Gloucester, which in turn will increase
pollution.

We understand that there is a huge demand for housing, however, surely it needs to be in
proportion to the land available. Creating a €‘garden village’ will be catastrophic to the
environment and the area will totally loose its identity.

I hope you will consider these points.

Kind regards,



